
     
 
 

 

 

Join us  

September 30th from 5pm-8pm 

At Culver’s on State Road 135 

 

Present this flyer to have 20% of sales 

donated back to Greenwood High School 

Prom Committee. 

 

 

 

Great fun, great food, great experience 

and all for a GREAT cause! 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 
 


